24

Friday, June 7,

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in a special work session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on June 7, 2024. Those present were Trustees Dr. Michael Bates, Mrs. Kristina O'Brien, and Mr. Jeffrey Markley. Mrs. O'Brien presided and called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M.

In Attendance:

Mark Delisio of CT Consultants; Steve Averill, Dave Dietrich, and Jim Stanek from Bainbridge Township; Bainbridge Township resident Ted Seliga; and Jeff Martin from ICP. Carmella Shale from Geauga Soil and Water Conservation District and Katie Taylor from the Geauga County Engineer's Office attended remotely via video.

The Bainbridge MUP Zone Stormwater District – ORC 6119 Stormwater District

The trustees had a work session to discuss the Draft Plan for Operation for the potential implementation of the Bainbridge MUP Zone Stormwater District ORC 6119 Stormwater District. There was discussion regarding the structure and administration of the district. The trustees next step will be to have a work session to determine the procedures that will be required of the district.

Since there was no further business to come before this special work session of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, Mr. Markley made a motion to adjourn with a second by Dr. Bates and the meeting was adjourned at 10:41 A.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	 Date
	 Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	